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2021 One Big Day COVID-19 Preparedness Plan
Updated 7/30/21

We are committed to the safety of One Big Day participants and volunteers. Although the risk from the COVID-19 virus cannot be completely removed, there are strategies that have can significantly diminish this risk. We will implement these strategies to the best of our abilities. 

To the best of our ability - we will be following:
1. Minnehaha Academy’s Covid-19 Guidelines for Summer Programs 
2. Minnesota Department of Health recommendations
3. CDC recommendations

Details of the plan include:

1. The NWC staff and One Big Day leadership team will oversee the Covid-Prevention Plan and respond to COVID-19 concerns.
2. All participants, including leaders and volunteers, will fill out the ONE BIG DAY COVID-19 HEALTH SCREENING form and submit it prior to the start of One Big Day. 
3. Anyone who starts to show symptoms will be asked to leave One Big Day.
4. Contact tracing will be used for non-vaccinated participants within 6 feet of anyone who tests positive for COVID-19 for more than 15 minutes within 24 hours. 
5. Masking Requirements:
a. Indoors, in the Minnehaha Ice Arena, masks are encouraged but not mandatory by non-vaccinated participants
b. Indoors, in the Minnehaha Academy chapel, masks will be required for everyone unless there are medical reasons.
c. Masking is not required when outside for any participants unless they choose to mask.
d. Except when in the Minnehaha Chapel and hallways, fully vaccinated individuals do not need to mask inside, though they are welcome to continue masking if they prefer. 
e. Youth leaders will regulate the mask requirements for their students.
f. We are also asking students to self-regulate the mask requirements for themselves.
6. Many aspects of programming will take place outdoors.	
7. Participants will be encouraged to wash their hands frequently. 
8. If someone tests positive after One Big Day, the NWC staff will communicate with the youth leader of each church and ask them to communicate with their participants. The NWC will notify One Big Day volunteers and staff.
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